
 

The Gilbert & Sullivan Very Light Opera Company  
Health and Safety Plan for 

Audience Members for the  
2024 Production of The McAdo 

 
 
These requirements were adopted better to ensure the health and safety of all those attending and those 
staging our productions. 
 
 
Masking 
 
Masking is recommended but not required for any performances. 
 
 
Audience Members with Symptoms 
 
Audience members with COVID symptoms must not attend a performance.  Audience members who report 
COVID symptoms prior to curtain will be offered a refund or tickets to a different night's performance. 
 


